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I object to this planning application for a number of reasons. 

A roof extension on top of the highest and bulkiest building will overshadow and dominate the are . 

The proposed works will lead to the demolition of the chimneys and stucco which are part of local 

architectural heritage. 

The materials proposed are totally out of character e.g.aluminium and wood 

and wil have a negative impact. 

The balconies will lead to lack of privacy for neighbours and do not respect the local character of the 

area. 

There is insufficient provision for recycling/refuse for potentially 18 residents and the commercial 

business of the pub. 

There is a real lack of parking already - will make the problem considerably worse. 

Not enough bicycle storage provision. 

As is evident from  the Design and Access Statement this proposal has no respect for context and 

local heritage and is contrary to Camden's Core strategy CS14 and should be rejected. 


